## Lakeview School District

2482 Mercer Street, Stoneboro, PA 16153-3127

Dr. Keith Wolfe, Superintendent k\_wolfe@lakeview.k12.pa.us



Phone: 724-376-7911 Fax: 724-376-7910

September 30, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

In an effort to continue to promote the safety and security of our students and staff, the Lakeview School District will be conducting various emergency drills/exercises during the 2022-2023 school year. These drills will be varied, as we want to be prepared for incidents such as fire, gas leaks, weather incidents, intruders, etc.

As you may already be aware, we have routinely conducted such exercises over the past several years. However, Pennsylvania Public School Code requires that Chief School Administrators provide advance notice to parents/guardians when the school will be conducting safety/security drills (this does not include monthly fire drills).

Therefore, I ask that you please be aware of upcoming drills at Oakview Elementary and Lakeview Middle-High School on **Tuesday**, **October 4**, **2022**.

Additional drills will be conducted throughout the school year to be better prepared for a variety of scenarios. You will receive similar correspondence prior to future drills.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Keith Wolfe Superintendent